
CITY OF THE DALLES HISTORICAL LANDMARKS COMMISSION 

Regular Meeting Notice 
Wednesday, February 23, 1994 - !:i:fl~il\\Pl~t!i:tl: 

City Library Meeting Room 
722 Court Street 

The Dalles, Oregon 

**************************************************************** 
*****AGE HD A***** 

I. ROLL CALL 

II. MINUTES 
The minutes from the January 26th HLC meeting. 

III. PUBLIC COMMENT 
Comments not appearing on the agenda. 

IV. DISCUSSION 

•1994 Preservation Funds Projects 

•1994 Commission Goals 

•Freeway Signs 

•commissioner Training Conference 

•Phyllis Baker to ask questions about landmarking the Southern 
Railroad Station located at 1008 East 2nd Street. 

•Request from The Dalles Art Center for assistance with 
project dollars. 

V. HISTORICAL PLAQUES 

Review Plaques Applications 

VI. ADJOURNMENT 

This meeting will be conducted in a handicap accessible meeting 
room. Anyone requiring accommodations may call the office of the 
City Clerk, (503) 296-5481, Monday through Friday, from 8:00 a.m. 
to 5:00 p.m. to make arrangements. 



King asked if the lights at the cemetery had been installed and 
were turned on. 

Keillor said the lighting is completed and there have not been 
any complaints from the neighbors about the lights. 

Skirving asked if the Commission and staff could check into the 
cost of placing a sign at the entrance of Pioneer Cemetery with 
the names of those buried within the cemetery. 

Keillor suggested that Pioneer Cemetery could be one of the 
upcoming grant projects and the sign could be part of the grant 
funding. 

Keillor said for the February 23rd Historical Landmarks meeting, 
staff will put discussion of 1994 preservation funds projects on 
the agenda. 

1993 COMMISSION GOALS 
The staff and commission reviewed the 1993 short term and long 
term goals. Several of the goals have been met and some involve 
ongoing work. 

Jean Krier said she would like to see the walking tour re~ 
established to start the tour from the Chamber office on West 2nd 
Street. Jean said she would also like to see the Commission 
strive to get a freeway sign guiding tourists to The Dalles 
Historic District. 

Keillor said he had already checked into the cost and steps that 
would have to be taken to get such freeway signs. 

Keillor asked the Commission if they had any changes to the 1993 
HLC Annual Report. 

Gleason moved to approve the annual report to be sent to City 
Council. May seconded but asked that the Commission appear 
before City Council when the Annual Report is presented. The 
motion passed unanimously. 

Keillor said that the Annual Report would be placed on the 
February 14th City Council agenda. 

HISTORICAL PLAQUES 
Keillor asked the Commission to rate the list of suggested 
historic properties for placement of plaques. The Commission 
reviewed all the properties on the list of historic buildings and 
decided that 20 of the properties should be considered. 

The Commission asked that staff write a letter and enclose a 
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questionnaire to each of the property owners asking if, as a 
owner of a historic landmark, they would be interested in having 
a plaque on their building. 

King felt that any property receiving a plaque should be 
landmarked. 

Keillor said that staff will send the letter to the historic 
property owners and hopefully have a list of interested persons 
for the February meeting. 

1994 COMMISSION GOALS 
Keillor said he would compile a list of short and long term goals 
for the '94 year and asked the Commission to review the list at 
the February meeting. 

Skirving moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:05. 

Meeting was adjourned. 
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